
Friday, 19 October 2018 

 

The Superior General and his 

council are in plenary session 

this week. On the agenda were 

the following items:  

∗ Review of ARC 

∗ Chapter decisions on Marist 

Laity and Forma#on 

∗ Marist Studies 

 

 

On Sunday Fr Tony Corcoran is 

going back to Australia, a&er 12 

years of service to the General 

Administra#on as Secretary 

General, Procurator General and 

as the Superior of the General 

House. He will be farewelled 

with gra#tude and sadness,  this 

weekend by the members of the 

General House community and  

staff and other friends from 

Rome.  

 

Tony was responsible for the 

redac#on of the weekly 

SMbulle#n. A special THANK 

YOU in name of all the readers! 
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This week a two day meeting 

took place at the General House 

on the new Marist school in 

Dakar, Senegal. From the 

district where present Frs Albert 

Kabala, Christian Abongbung 

and Martin Simna. Both Frs John 

Harhager as bursar general and 

Paul Walsh as the GA link person 

for Africa took part in the 

meetings. Also present was Mr 

Yves Ruellan, from France, who has helped the project with his expertise. The meeting 

was an occasion to appreciate the Marist education project and to reaffirm the Marist 

commitment. On the other hand the urgent need to build 9 more classrooms arose 

and the need for funding. A roadmap was worked out for the future steps. 
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The preparations for the International Gathering of 

Marist Youth which will be taking place in Guatemala 

City from 15 to 20 January 2019 are ongoing. The 

theme "Weaving Life", seeks to give participants an 

opportunity to reflect on the sense of community, 

solidarity, interiority and mission in daily life in faith 

and in the Marist charism. 

The official website and social media of the 

International Gathering of Marist Youth are already 

set. All confreres are warmly invited to share and 

publicize the event through the communication 

channels available. You can find the various links 

under this article. Also the official songs “Tejiendo 

vida” and “Weaving life” have been released and can 

be found on the website. For those units who are participating with young people it 

may be good to know that soon information on payment for participating will be 

available. 

Official website: www.weavinglife2019.org  

Twitter www.twitter.com/weavinglife2019  

Instagram:  weavinglife2019  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/WeavingLifeGuatemala2019/ 


